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          March 12, 2018 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Deletes statute requiring the Office of Small Business Advocate 

to report on the status of a project, no later than February 15, 2013. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 Deleting obsolete language from statute will have no significant impact on state 

government.    

 

 

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 Deleting obsolete language from statute will have no significant impact on commerce 

or jobs in this state.  

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista M. Lee, Executive Director 
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